                                                              Executive Summary 
                                              Barber National Institute (BNI) Agreement 
Proposal:

The Special Education Department proposes the continued work with the Barber National Institute (BNI) for contracted services in support of autistic students in the WCSD. The agreement is currently under review by our solicitor.
Actions to Date: The Special Education Department requests that we continue to utilize the Barber National Institute (BNI) for consultation and other services to support our autistic support programs. The Special Education Department has worked closely with the Barber National Institute for the past four school years. We continue to build the autism program and now offer services that were previously provided through BNI in Erie.  We strive to build this program in order to meet the unique needs of autistic students in the WCSD.  Services will include utilizing a BNI Behavioral Specialist for consultations, observations of the BNI classes, an autism/curriculum/sensory integration specialist, Discrete Trial training, and other services deemed necessary to meet the needs of WCSD autistic students. 

BNI provided services to these students in the past and we propose continuing these services per the attached agreement.  Furthermore, BNI will provide some staff development for teachers and para-educators , who do not have experience working with autistic students. 
Financial Implications:
IDEA monies in an amount not to exceed $12,000 will be used to support these services.  
Recommendation:

The Board of School Directors approves the Barber National Institute (BNI) consulting contract agreement pending approval of the District’s solicitor.
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